
 

   
 

 

 
 

High Priority Items (need first day/week of school)  
Each student needs his/her own, we have very few extras in the classroom, and students will 

not share these items.  Please put names on these items. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The items in this section are essential, but we have extras to share, if necessary.  Do not worry 

about names (except the art shirt), extras will be placed in community supplies. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 

Optional supplies for individual students (not required) 
 
 
 
 

 

Center Street Elementary School – GRADE 2 
Mrs. Potter’s Super Seconds Supply List 

2024-2025 

1 folder 
-with pockets 
-poly/plastic are the most durable 

Headphones  
-in gallon baggie 
-highest priority 

Supply Box or Pouch  
Please no larger metal 
boxes or small pouches. 

Dry Erase Markers 
- “fine” tip only 
- 2 or more markers    
   (or 1 package) 

2 boxes 
1 for our room, 1 
for special areas 

Cap Erasers 
1 package 

Rectangular
Erasers 

1-2 erasers 
(or 1 package) 

Glue Stick 
1-2  

(or 1 package) 

Colored Pencils  
-box of 12 or less 

Handheld Pencil Sharpened 
-also needed if you bring colored pencils 

Crayons 
1 box 

16-24 count 
 

Art Shirt 
-to cover your child’s 
clothes 
-old adult t’s work well 

Plain YELLOW 
Pencils 

1-2 packages 
-sharpened, if possible  



Please do NOT bring paper, rulers, pens, markers, liquid glue or ANY other items 
that are not on this list! We do not have the space for extra items! 
����  

Any items not on the list will likely be returned home. 
If you are looking for other items to send, please see the optional list below. 
 
 

 
 

 Donations/Optional  
Never expected, always appreciated. 
���� 

 
o Storage baggies (freezer bags, “slider” closure, quart or gallon size) 

o Extra fine tip dry erase markers  

o Extra erasers (rectangular or cap erasers) 

o Extra headphones 

o Yellow pencils 

o Hand sanitizer 

 

 

 
 

Dismissal Information 
During the summer, the district communicates 

with families about bus numbers for home addresses.  If your 

child will NOT take the bus to their home address, we must have 

a note. We do not use last year’s dismissal information or notes! 


